
 

 

 

 

 

9 November 2022 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT CORRECTION 

Stanmore Resources Limited (“Stanmore” or the “Company”) (ASX: SMR) wishes to advise a correction to 
the ASX announcement released yesterday, 8 November 2022, titled “SMR Investor Site Tour”. 

It was noted on Slide 9, Isaac Plains Complex that the Isaac Downs Underground JORC Probable Reserves 
was 12.9Mt. 

It should have read 19.5Mt of ROM Reserves, with 11.8Mt classified as Proved and 7.7Mt classified as 
Probable Reserves. 

Approval 

This announcement has been approved for release by the Company Secretary. 

Further information 

Investors      Media 

investors@stanmore.net.au    media@stanmore.net.au 

 

About Stanmore Resources Limited (ASX: SMR) 

Stanmore Resources Limited controls and operates the Isaac Plains Complex, South Walker Creek and Poitrel metallurgical 
coal mines, as well as in the undeveloped Wards Well, Isaac Plains underground and Isaac Plains South projects, in 
Queensland’s prime Bowen Basin region. Stanmore Resources is also a joint owner of the Millennium and Mavis Downs Mines 
and holds several additional high-quality prospective coal tenements located in Queensland’s Bowen and Surat basins. The 
Company is focused on the creation of shareholder value via the efficient operation of its mining assets and the identification of 
further development opportunities within the region. 

 


